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Your photographs support the mission of the San Diego Epiphyllum Society. Thank you for helping to 

further our mission and fellowship through your photography. 

 

You will retain all rights to any photograph you submit -- including ownership if applicable. 

 

If you submit a photograph to the San Diego Epiphyllum Society, you grant The San Diego Epiphyllum 

Society a royalty-free, nonexclusive right to: 

• Display the photograph in newsletter and online media in promotion of San Diego Epiphyllum 

Society. 

• Allow third parties to share the photograph on the following social media platforms: Twitter, 

Facebook, and Pinterest. 

 

If your photograph is formally honored as a winner or with an honorable mention in a contest and you have 

not previously provided a digital copy of your photograph, you agree to provide a high resolution digital 

copy within 20 days of the close of the contest to photocontest@sdepis.org.  If digital copy is not received, 

you authorize SDES to make a digital copy of submitted photographs.   

 

By submitting your photograph in the contest, you grant The San Diego Epiphyllum Society a royalty-free, 

nonexclusive right, in perpetuity, to: 

• Use the photograph on the Internet and in social media in support of our mission. 

•  Use the photograph in The San Diego Epiphyllum Society’s internal and external communications 

materials including but not limited to web sites and web publications, fact sheets, fund raising 

publications, advertising, multimedia, presentation and membership services, annual report and San 

Diego Epiphyllum Society magazine or newsletter. 

•  Provide your photograph to other individuals and organizations for San Diego Epiphyllum Society 

related use in news stories, newsletters, reports, slide shows, displays, web pages, videos, 

membership premiums, and the like. 

•  Use, in connection with the Photo Contest, your name and country of residence in promotions and 

other publications. 

•  Retain a digital copy of your photograph that will be archived in the Society’s photo library and 

accessible to Society staff via the Society’s internal online photo archive or bloom catalog.   

 

The San Diego Epiphyllum Society will endeavor to credit all photographs to the photographer. 
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